Royalston Historic District Commission
P.0. Box 125
Royalston, Massachusetts, 01368

Web site: http://www.royalston-ma.gov
E-mail: hdc @ royalston-ma.gov

Application for Certificate

Instructions:

e Use separate applications for changes that are not related to each other.

e Sketches or pictures showing design and sizes, exact colors, materials, etc. must be included.

« File four copies of the completed application at a HDC meeting; or mail, e-mail or give it to a commission member
for filing at the next meeting,.

o It is recommended that applicants attend the meeting or send an agent. Even well prepared applications generate
questions and answering them quickly will avoid delays.

o Certificates expire a) after one year if the work was not started and pursued diligently, or b) in case of sale.

o If you have any questions, please contact the Commission.

Date April 10, 2011
Address of Property _4 on the Common
Owner's Name _Pierre & Marie Humblet

Applicant’'s Name _Pierre Humblet
Applicant’s mailing address: Street/P.O. Box 13 Bigelow St
City, State, Zip _Cambridge MA 02139 Phone 617 868 4076

E-mail address Pierre.Humblet at ieee.org

Please check the certificate applied for:
X Appropriateness 00 Non-Applicability [0 Hardship

Short description of the proposed changes. (Provide the details on page 2 and on additional sheets and exhibits as necessary).

Ph b ——

Applicant ‘s Signature

Enlarge the door opening to the storage area under the South deck
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Comments o ditions



Detailed description

We would like to enlarge by 16” toward the South the 54 “ H x 34” W door opening to the storage area under the South
deck at 4 on the Common. The deck was built in the 1950’s and it is supported by cinder block walls. The opening is in the
East wall, which is not bearing. It is visible from the South Royalston road, about 500 feet away.

The width of the existing door will be reduced to about 25”and a matching 25” wide door will be installed. The new trim

will follow the existing design. Everything will be painted white, as it is today.

See the picture below, looking toward the West. The vertical tape measure indicates the future South side of the opening.




